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WHAT’S NEW? 

Construction has begun on two fronts with the kick-off of 2023.  Our General Contractor, Athletic Fields 
of America (AFOA) in partnership with Shaw Sports Turf has begun excavation needed for detention 
basins to accommodate runoff and demolition of the home bleachers including the press box and 
handicapped section. 

 
 
As the project continues our goal is to communicate, the project’s progress with periodic updates 
designed to capture important elements of major work 
performed. 
 
Our Facilities Director and key administration will 
continue to monitor weekly progress with AFOA and 
other key subcontractors throughout the project by 
holding construction meetings to review items such as: 

 Contractor's construction schedule. 
 Project Budget.  
 Construction schedule updating reports. 
 Submittals Schedule. 
 Daily construction reports. 

PROJECT PROGRESS REPORT 
FEBRUARY 2023 

ATHLETIC STADIUM ENHANCEMENTS 

Clearing for New Draining Basin adjacent to Rt. 378 

Removal of Home Bleachers as part of project demolition 
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 Material location reports. 
 Site Safety and condition reports.  

 

WHAT’S NEXT? 

 

Excavation work will continue, as the heavy equipment (excavators, dump trucks, and graders) will go 
into full-scale earthwork as temperatures rise over the next few months.  Weather permitting; the focus 
of the project will remain for now on forming the pads (footings) for the new bleachers.  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Administration continues to work on logistics and value engineering to look for additional cost savings in 
the area of soil erosion requirements put forth by the NPDES (Nation Pollutant Discharge Elimination 
Systems). 
 
Likewise, our Athletic Department continues to ensure scheduling is in place to accommodate all 
practices and games for all teams displaced during the construction period.  We appreciate your 
patience as we look forward to an exciting project the will add value for years to come. 
 
Updates can be found on our district website: www.slsd.org. 

AFOA in action removing existing footings from bleachers in preparation of new footings 


